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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $310, 574 

Income to date: $209, 054 

Needed: $101, 520 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Kim Derksen 

Speaker: Daren Redekopp 

Song Leader: Seth Klassen 

 

Date: September 22, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 
 

Pembina Valley Bible Camp is hosting their 
annual "Pies and Fries" fundraiser on September 
21-22 & 28-29 from 2:00 to 6:00.  
Come see the beautiful valley in fall as the leaves 
change colour then stop by for some great food.  
Payment is by donation and all proceeds will go 
towards adding bathrooms to their horse facilities.  
Event will take place rain or shine! 
 
Southman Gleaners is looking for more 
volunteers! For more information see the invitation 
on the bulletin board in the foyer. 
 
“Where the Cottonwoods Grow” Step back in 
time with us on October 5th & 6th at 2 locations 
in Neubergthal for an unforgettable cinematic 
journey as we commemorate the 150th 
Anniversary of the Mennonite migration from 
Imperial Russia to Manitoba. -Saturday, October 
5th, 7:30pm - at The Krahn Barn 4134 Rd 1 
West,Neubergthal. Film followed by live musical 
entertainment by Paul and Sara and Maxine 
Penner.  
-Sunday, October 6th, 2:30pm at The Commons 
Barn (accessible) 5013 Rd 1 West, Neubergthal  
Contact Margruite or Paul at 
mkrahnweb@gmail.com to reserve a ticket. Ticket 
price: Donation - Pay as you can. 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
Sept 29 – Adam Robinson 
Oct 6     - TBA/Thanksgiving meal 
Oct 13   - Songs of Praise Sunday 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list– Werner & Marlene Ens  

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen,  

Joshua Dyck (CCBR) Murray & Carol Honsberger, 

Eagles Wings Children’s Village  
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Youth (Grades 7-12) Calendar 

Youth Calendar 

September 25 – Hand out flyers in the villages for 
the Rhineland Area Food Drive – Meet at BMC at 
7pm. 

September 28 – Serving at the Katie Cares Fashion 
Show- Contact Cassie Giesbrecht 204-332-0807 if 
you want to volunteer. 

October 2 – Rhineland Area Food Drive – Drop off at 
BMC at 6:45pm, pick up at YFC Altona at 9pm, or at 
BMC at 9:20pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

Powerful redeemer we thank you for the gift of 
salvation through Jesus Christ your son. May we 
daily continue to follow your Holy Spirit, Amen. 

Church Announcements 

 
-On Sunday, October 6th, we will enjoy a 
Thanksgiving meal together as a church family, 
following the worship service.  All are welcome! 

 

-Congratulations to Josh and Elizabeth Dyck on 
their wedding yesterday. We wish you many 
blessings as you join your lives together and seek 
to follow and honor Christ together. 
 
-We will be having a child dedication service on 
October 20.  
 
-From the office – If you know of someone in post-
secondary education of any kind who considers 
BMC their church, please email the church at 
blumenortmc@gmail.com to let us know so we can 
include them in our education list for next week. 
Thank you.  
 

Prayer & Praise 
 

-I would like to thank all those who prayed already 
and ask for prayer that my ear would heal up 
completely and that I would not experience any ill 
effects from the concussion. 
~Eric Peters 
 
-Please join us in praying for our church, our 
leadership, and for God’s guidance as we seek an 
interim pastor. Prayer meetings will continue to 
take place at 9:45 am Sunday mornings in the 
room across from Gerry’s office.  
 
-Please pray for those in our church family who are 
struggling with physical and mental health 
challenges.  
 
 

 
 

 
September 22, 2024 

 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading -Psalm 34:18 & Romans 8:28a ESV  

Congregational Prayer 

Offering 

Worship in Song  

Message- “The Redemption of Ruth”  

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
       

 
 

Deacon Ministry 

-Seth & Erica Klassen – 384-7384, 332-1690 

-Kevin & Helen Krahn – 324-4395, 304-1521,  

(H) 327-5448. 

 We invite you to contact us anytime if you have 

prayer requests, need someone to talk to would like 

a visit, or have anything specific we can help with.  

 
Verse for the Week 

 
“The Lord is near to the brokenhearted and saves the 

crushed in spirit.” Psalm 34:18 ESV 
 

“And we know that for those who love God all things 
work together for good…” Romans 8:28a ESV 

 
 

Community Announcements 
 

-Salem Home is having a Public Forum for Winkler 
community members and surrounding areas. 
October 10, 2024 at 7:00 PM at Central Station 
Community Centre. Having a voice in your future for 
Personal Care Homes. It is open for all to attend. 
Speaker for the evening will be Karin Oliveira, CEO 
of Salem Home. 
-Good Grief—Grief Support. You are invited to an 
informal gathering to talk and support one 
another in whatever you are going through. Place: 
Buhler Active Living Centre Private Dining 
Room Date: Thursday Oct. 10th 2024 Time: 2pm-
3pm Stress, Cancer, Health Challenges, Grief 
Support. All are Welcome! 
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